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Meeting Minutes of July 13, 2017 

 

Members present:   Peter Coffin, Carl Hommel, Bill Aten, Mike Ammendolia 

Vice-chairman Peter Coffin called the meeting to order at 7:42 pm. 

36 Providence St.: (Bill Halsing, Land Planning, Inc.) Mr. Halsing presented a concept plan for 

a low-impact subdivision to solicit feedback from the Commission.   

7:45 – Public hearing: Notice of Intent for 70/72 Uxbridge Rd. (Bill Halsing, Land Planning, 

Inc.)  Mr. Halsing presented information on a proposed tight tank to repair the septic system at 

70-72 Uxbridge Rd.  Mike Ammendolia made a motion, seconded by Carl Hommel, to approve 

the design plan as submitted and asked that the Conservation Commission be notified before 

construction begins.  The motion passed unanimously. 

Mike Ammendolia made a motion, seconded by Carl Hommel, to approve payment of Approve 

MACC annual dues in the amount of $483. The motion passed unanimously. 

Mike Ammendolia made a motion, seconded by Carl Hommel, to approve payment of a 

Solitude Lake Management invoice in the amount of $3200 for annual treatment to Lake 

Nipmuc. 

In reviewing the Meeting Minutes of June 22, 2017 Mike Ammendolia requested some editing 

and acceptance was tabled until the next meeting.  

At 8:57 Bill Aten made a motion, seconded by Carl Hommel, to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Minutes compiled by B. McHenry, Administrative Assistant 


